From: wiliarm pec. |

Sent: August-11-17 11:42 AM
To: Michael Lesychyn
Subject: The need for a distributor versus a transmitter license

Hi Michael,
As per our phone discussion today, | have the following question:

WPD White Pines Wind Project has Leave to Construct a 69kV 28 km transmission line
and facilities. Should WPD change their plans to construct a 44kV 16 km distribution
line and facilities that will connect to Hydro One, will WPD need to apply to the OEB for
a Distributor License as per s. 57(a) in the OEB Act “Requirement to hold licence? Or
will the approved REA provide WPD with this license automatically not requiring them to
apply to the OEB?

Can you please confirm receipt of this email as this is the 1st time | have sent you an
email.

Thank you,

Bill Peel






